Letters

Hospital staff excellent

Dear Editor:

My daughter was at public skating at Milton Memorial Arena enjoying the last day of March Break.

Unfortunately, she was knocked over, and she fractured her clavicle (which we didn't know at the time). She was in a lot of pain later in the evening, so I took her to the Milton District Hospital emergency department.

That's my reason for writing. I just wanted to say thank you to the staff in emergency.

Too often we hear complaints about wait times and poor hospital experiences. We were in and out of emergency in less than two hours on a very busy Friday night, and the staff were pleasant, helpful and genuinely caring.

In particular, a nurse helped my very upset daughter to understand and cope with what's now a huge change in her activities-of-daily-living routine. The nurse also took the time to show us the x-rays when I asked, and explained them to my daughter.

Thank you to all the staff in emergency for continuing to smile through very busy times. It's a little thing, but it's very comforting to people experiencing pain.

Nicole Horn Milton

Letters welcome

The Canadian Champion welcomes letters to the editor.

Letters should be no more than 300 words. We reserve the right to edit, revise and reject letters. Letters must be signed with first and last name for publication, and the address and the telephone number of the writer included for verification purposes only.

Email your letters to kmiceli@miltoncanadianchampion.com or send by mail to 555 Industrial Dr., Milton, Ont., L9T 5E1, or leave them at our office. Our office hours are Monday to Friday from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

SNAPSHOT



BREAKFAST OF CHAMPIONS: Champion reader Trixy Benner submitted this photo she took before eating her healthy breakfast. She was going to read the Champion while eating, and the slogan 'Breakfast of Champions' came to mind.

Do you have a unique, interesting, fun or cute photo taken in Milton that you would like to submit to be considered for Snapshot? Send submissions (minimum 600 KB resolution) to kmiceli@miltoncanadianchampion.com. Please include the name of the photographer (for publication) and a description of the photo including the location where it was taken.

